
Thank You for Your Support! 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

On behalf of the [School Name] Parent-Teacher Association, I would like to extend our heartfelt 

thanks for your generous sponsorship. Your support has made a significant impact on our 

community and has helped us to enhance the educational experiences for our students. 

Thanks to your contribution, we have been able to organize [mention specific events or programs 

supported by the sponsorship], which have brought joy and learning opportunities to many of our 

students. 

We appreciate your commitment to supporting our school and its mission. Together, we can 

continue to create an engaging and supportive environment for our children. 

Thank you once again for your generous support. We look forward to continued collaboration in 

the future! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] Parent-Teacher Association 


